
SUPERIOR TOWNSHIP

SPRING CLEAN-UP

MAY 23, 2015

 
An arrangement has been made with Smith Sanitation to provide a clean-up day for Superior 
Township residents.  To participate, you must be a Superior Township resident.  Verification of 
residency will be checked.

On Saturday, May 23rd  from 8:00 – 12:00 noon, Smith Sanitation will have trucks located across 
the street from the Township Hall in the school parking lot.  The first standard pick-up load is 
free per resident.  Any additional loads will be charged a fee of $20.00 that must be paid at the 
time of drop-off.

Smith Sanitation DOES NOT  accept : batteries, burn barrels, computer hardware, hazardous 
waste, liquids, appliances (i.e. refrigerators, water heaters, furnaces, and lawnmowers), medical
waste, PCBs, raw septic waste, tires, yard waste, or returnable beverage containers.

If you have any questions you can call Smith Sanitation at 635-3380 or feel free to call the 
Township Hall at 248-5213.


